
Hello, 

 

Board of Supervisors, 

Please oppose large scale cannabis production in Mendocino Co.  I moved to Mendocino Co for quiet and aesthetic 

rural living. There has to be other ways for the county to get money. Don’t ruin our waterways, roads, wild lands, 

culture.   

Large grows are NOT ecologically sound. 

 

Mona Bourell 

Retired professional botanist 

Laytonville resident 

 


